Dear Prospective Member,

The Hungarian Cultural Center of Northeastern Ohio is a result of the merging, in 2002, of the Geauga Magyar Cultural Society, which was established in 1976, and the St. Stephen’s Dramatic Club, which was established in 1904.

By becoming a member, (we are a 501.3C non-profit organization) of this club, you will receive a monthly newsletter with information about the various other Hungarian organizations and the events that they are sponsoring, for example, picnics, dances and other functions, as well as our own calendar of events. Yearly dues are only $20 for a single membership or $35 for a family membership, which includes children living at home.  

We also hold monthly meetings for all interested members to attend.  They are held at 7:00 pm, on the last Tuesday of each month.  During the winter months, we meet at St. John’s Hungarian Byzantine Church Hall, located on the corner of Liberty and Aurora Roads in Solon.  In the spring, usually around May, we begin holding our meetings at our club grounds located in Hiram. 

Our club grounds are located at 12027 Abbott Road, just off State Route 82, about 2 miles east of Route 44.  Our grounds consist of over 40 acres of land, with a dance hall, paved picnic pavilion, club house/kitchen and playground for the children.  We have modern restroom facilities.

We are also on the Internet.  You can visit our website by going to; www.hungarianclub.org or www.hungarianclub.com . We look forward to meeting you and having you as a member of our organization.  Enclosed is an application for your convenience.

Magyar szeretettel,

Linda Mantz
9/12/2011
